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Principal’s Report: 

NSW State PSSA Athletics Championships  

Congratulations to Malachi Reece, Samuel Fulton, Quintin Reece, & Shayla Boorer on 
their sensational efforts at the NSW State Athletics Championships in Sydney on 
October 20th. They are the first students from Mount George PS to qualify for the State 
Championships in modern history. These students competed in the Norm & Elizabeth 
Austen Small Schools Mixed 4x100 metre Relay. Our team was in one of the fastest 
heats on the day and ran a time of 1.11.40 which qualified for them for the State semi-
finals and placed them 18th in NSW.  

Well done to all our relay members who were great ambassadors for our school. We 
are very proud of your efforts!   
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Halloween Themed Disco 

This week, the Mount George P & C ran a Halloween-themed disco at school. Attending 
students (and parents) dressed up and joined in on the fun. Mark (our GA) and his 
family had been very busy preparing for the event with song lists and spooky 
decorations! Thank you to our staff who stayed back to supervise the evening. All 
students had a fantastic time and the event was a successful fundraiser for the P&C to 
provide ongoing support to our students. 

German Pen Pals 

We received some really exciting international mail this term from Finn’s cousin’s 
school in Germany. A class who we have already corresponded with via email sent 
through some very special letters addressed to each of our students. The envelopes 
received were vibrantly decorated with stickers and pictures. Our students are 
currently in the process of writing back to their pen pals. Many thanks to Beate Warren 
for making this wonderful connection possible. 

Term 3 Pinewood Derby/Handball and STEM Day 

On the last day of last Term 3, we travelled to Coopernook Public School to participate 
in the Pinewood Derby, Handball competition, and STEM Day. There were lots of fun 
activities and all of our students made some great connections with Coopernook PS 
students. Some results from the day:  

Cailtlin - most creative Pinewood Derby car in Stage 3; Ben - 1st prize in Early 
Stage 1 Pinewood Derby; Zen - 1st in handball Stage 1; Tom - 1st in handball Stage 
2; Sam - 2nd in handball Stage 2; Shayla – 2nd in handball Stage 3.   

- Mr Falla, Principal 

Other school business 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Our third Kindy Orientation Day will be held in Week 6 on Thursday 17th November. If 
you know of any local families who have missed the orientations but are considering 
enrolling for next year, please let them know that it’s not too late to contact us. 

Upcoming Dates  

• Tuesday 8th November – Cedar Class - Micro-bit Smart House Exhibition at 
Lansdowne Public School  

• Monday 14th November - Willow Class - Transport excursion to Newcastle  

• Tuesday, 29th November 2022 - Year 7 Orientation Day  

• Tuesday 13th December - Presentation Day – the Lion King musical 

• Wednesday 14th December - Diamond Day– All students going 

• Thursday 15th December - Year 6 Farewell Day – Year 6 students 

• Friday 16th December - P & C Fun Day – whole school 
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Newsletter inserts: 

 Year 7 Orientation information flyers 
 Term 4 Canteen menu 
 Feelin’ Chipper Pop Up Food event flyer 
 Good For Kids flyer 
 Mount George Hall Garage Sale Trail flyer 
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